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For the attention of: ICP/DCP 

Re:  T2S CR-515 Adjustment of CAOF Trasformation 
– external tests suspension 

 

Dear Client, 

with reference to the Operational Notice ON_58 of 22 October 2019 (link) we wish to inform you that, 
following some in-depth checks with T2S regarding the sending of queries for the management and 
optimization of CAOF, it’s considered appropriate to postpone the start of the external tests initially 
planned for 4th November 2019. 
 
Checks with the platform continue and we will keep you up to date on the progress of the activities 
and on the new detailed planning. 
 
For any clarification, we are available at the following addresses: 
 
Domestic Custody  
Email: Helpdesk.DomesticCustody@lseg.com 

 

International Custody  
Email: Helpdesk.InternationalCustody@lseg.com 
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mailto:Helpdesk.DomesticCustody@lseg.com
mailto:Helpdesk.InternationalCustody@lseg.com

